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I deeply support SB 163. While I am not a donor conceived child, a donor, nor a 

recipient parent, their cause has become dear to my heart. They are largely treated 

as products to be sold, and not the real life humans they are, and giving them more 

rights is the only right thing to do. As proven by many other countries who have a 

more regulated donor conception industry, open ID donors only improve outcomes. 

Knowing your medical history is so important, and can be a matter of life or death - 

something that is well proven by the donor conceived community. Most anyone who 

opposes this bill simply doesn't understand it's purpose, or what life looks like 

currently. 

 

Please support this bill and show how Oregon cares for their people - no matter how 

they were conceived. 


